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From: snowdogeast
To: pbscommissions
Subject: Overnight camping
Date: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 11:26:10 PM

Sent from my U.S.Cellular© Smartphone

-------- Original message --------
From: snowdogeast <snowdogeast@aol.com>
Date: 7/31/24 9:09 PM (GMT-08:00)
To: pbscommissions@mendocounty.gov
Subject: Overnight camping

I am writing in response to the legal overnight camping flyers I have seen.  My neighbor has
campers regularly on his property in a dry open field and the campers start fires and I am
always worrying they are going to start a fire and burn the neighborhood down.  They are also
noisy and disrespectful with loud music and partying.  It also adds to the traffic and the water
and septic use.   If Mendocino county wants to alleviate the housing crisis then Airbnb is the
place to start.  I have at least 4 down my road and it would be nice to have those houses be
rented longterm to locals.   
Thank you
Shelli McCarthy

Sent from my U.S.Cellular© Smartphone
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